
News Flash 6 

 

Breakfast Payments 

As of Term 3 we will no longer be accepting cash for the payment of breakfast. If your child has 

breakfast it will be charged to your account on a weekly basis.  

Friendly Reminder 

If your child/ren are going to be absent from OOSH, please notify the centre on 49573480.  

Community – Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook.  

Kinder 2020 – If you have a child whom will be starting Kindergarten next year or you know 

someone else whose child will be starting, please email or call us to have them put on our 2020 wait 

list. This will ensure information and dates of up and coming enrolment and Information nights are 

communicated.  

Picking up your children 

Please remember to come into our OOSH home base and sign out your child. Can you please 

organize in advance, a place and time to meet your child here at OOSH if you are in a hurry to get to 

afterschool activities? The walkie talkies are for emergency use only.  

Our Program 

National Reconciliation Week was celebrated across Australia this week. Reconciliation is an ongoing 

journey and one that NLDOOSH are proud to be a part of. We are so lucky to have a strong 

indigenous culture in Australia. Valuing and understanding the past and the richness of Australia’s 

First Peoples can go a long way towards a unified and reconciled Australia.   

Wednesday Cooking Club with Elise 

This term OOSH has had a lot of involvement and enjoyment in our Wednesday afternoon cooking 

classes. The classes aim to directly involve children in hands-on food experiences. We have focused 

on a range of basic kitchen skills including: hygiene, nutrition, co-ordination, fine motor skills, and 

patience. Most importantly the children are really enjoying the process, some have even decided 

they want to be chefs now! This early involvement in food preparation can foster a lifelong love of 

cooking and nutrition as well as an appreciation for the benefits of good food hygiene. Some stand 

out favorite recipes have been the Curry Puffs, Lamingtons and Mini Muffin Pizzas. The classes will 

continue throughout the term and then switch to a different day in term 3. Come see me in the 

kitchen if you want any of the recipes. 

Elise 

 


